
 
                                                                               
 

                                                                                                                             
  

  
 

   
    

  
 

      
 

 
  

 
  

  
 

   
       

 
 

 

 
 
 
                                                                                   
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Bassett, Nebraska 
February 28, 2023 

The Rock County Board of Commissioners met at 1:00 p.m. as advertised.  The meeting was called to order by 
Chairman Hollenbeck at 1:00 p.m.  Roll call was taken.  Present were Hollenbeck, Smith & Sybrant. Also present 
were A. Gurney, County Attorney & D. Buoy, County Clerk. 

The agenda for the day was reviewed.  Motion by Sybrant and seconded by Smith to approve the agenda as 
posted in the Clerk’s office.  Roll Call Vote: All For  None Against.  Motion carried. 

Hollenbeck stated the Open Meeting Law is posted on the wall in the Commissioners room. 

Kurt Arganbright, Andrew Taylor & Alexander West interviewed with the Commissioners for the County 
Attorney position. 

Discussion was held on the 3 applicants interviewed.  Motion by Sybrant and seconded by Hollenbeck to offer 
the County Attorney position to Kurt Arganbright for the monthly contract rate of $4458.00 per month through 
January 7, 2027 according to the terms of the County Attorney agreement submitted at the interview.  Roll Call 
Vote:  All For  None Against.  Motion carried. 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:07 p.m.  The next regular meeting will be March 7, 
2023 at 9:00 a.m. 

S/Wade D. Hollenbeck, Chairman of the 
Board 
Attest:  S/Daunitta J. Buoy, County Clerk 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 

        
                    

 


